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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
20th April, 1933,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my memoranda of the
lst February and 16th ultimo relative to the steanmer
"SAUREL", to which I do not appear to have received a
reply, I shall be glad to learn as soon as possible
what arrangements have been mad: for carrying out the :
survey of the serewshaft which becams due last Decembcr.él

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully, /f
pro Seeretary, /
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